
NEW KEY INFORMATION AND POLICY NOV. 2021 

THE TWO POOL GATES, THE TWO POOL REST ROOMS AND THE 

PLAINFIELD GATE HAVE ALL RECEIVED NEW KEY LOCKS AS OF NOV. 13, 

2021.  OLD POOL KEYS WILL NO LONGER WORK. 

 

MEMBERS WHO ATTENDED THE ANNUAL MEETING ON NOV. 13, 2021 

WERE GIVEN ONE NEW POOL KEY PER RESIDENCE. 

 

MEMBERS WHO DID NOT ATTEND THE ANNUAL MAY ATTEND A 

SUBSEQUENT REGULAR BOARD MEETING AND RECEIVE A KEY.  

REGULAR BOARD MEETINGS ARE ADVERTISED ON OUR WEBSITE AND 

ON OUR WELLS LANDING ENTRANCE SIGN. 

 

MEMBERS WHO DID NOT ATTEND THE ANNUAL AND WHO CANNOT 

ATTEND A REGULAR BOARD MEETING MAY SEND A NOTARIZED 

DOCUMENT TO THE WELLS LANDING ASSOCIATION ADDRESS 

ASSIGNING AN INDIVIDUAL TO ATTEND A REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

TO PICK UP THE KEY ON THAT MEMBER’S BEHALF.   NOTARIZED 

DOCUMENTS NOT RECEIVED WITHIN FIVE BUSINESS DAYS OF A 

REGULAR BUSINESS MEETING AT THE WELLS LANDING ADDRESS WILL 

BE HELD OVER TO THE NEXT REGULAR BOARD MEETING. 

 

WELLS LANDING ASSOCIATION 

P.O. BOX 2604 

ORANGE PARK, FL. 32067 

 


